
 

2445 W. Dunlap Avenue Suite 100 
Phoenix, AZ 85021 

602-242-6265 

Dear Brookline Students, 

We hope this communication finds you and your families safe and healthy.  As we come into 

June and enter our twelfth week in a remote educational and operational modality, our 

community is performing well. This success is driven by your dedication and continued efforts 

as well as the commitment from our outstanding faculty.  Your collective commitment to each 

other and your education is the greatest strength of Brookline, and this crisis has proven your 

metal and your commitment to your goals. 

Two weeks ago we conducted an online survey requesting your thoughts, feelings and concerns 

about returning to the physical Campuses. We truly appreciate your feedback and it has helped 

tremendously to determine the best path forward placing safety and health as the primary 

focus.  It was clear from the survey results that many of you were not comfortable with a full 

return.  Many of you expressed an understanding that some skills are required to be taught in-

person but, wherever possible, you would prefer to remain online during the current module. 

Therefore, our Campuses will continue to be utilized as resource centers only for the June 

semester module. The Brookline Administration will revisit the situation over the coming weeks 

and make further decisions as more information becomes available.  We want to also assure you 

that when we do return to the Campuses, the process with be thoughtful, paced and 

communicated in advance.  The priority will be first on the health and safety of our students, 

faculty and employees and second on your academic progress and goals.  We are committed to 

working with each of you to find the appropriate academic pathway that works for you. 

As the summer begins please stay safe and reach out to us with any issues, ideas or 

concerns.  We look forward to seeing all your smiling faces in person one day soon. 

Stay safe and healthy, 

Brookline College 

 


